





The Liberian Ambassador to the Acting Secretary of State

EMBASSY OF LIBERIA
WASHINGTON
7 Auveust 1953

My pEAR MR. SECRETARY :

Pursuant to the instructions received from my Government, I have
the honour to refer to the agreement between the Governments of
the United States of America and the Republic of Liberia providing
for the United States Army Mission now serving in Liberia.

As the agreement executed between the two Governments on Janu-
ary 11, 1951[*] was for the duration of three years, and which expires
January 11, 1954, my Government would appreciate it if the aforesaid
agreement was renewed for an additional period of three years.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to you, My dear Mr.
Secretary, the assurances of my highest consideration and esteem.

C. L. Sizrpson

C. L. Simpson
Ambassador
The Honourable WavTer BepELL SMITH
Acting Secretary of State of the United States
Department of State
Washington, D. C.

The Secretary of State to the Liberian Ambassador

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
WASHINGTON

Oct 23 1953
ExcerieNcy :

I have the honor to refer to your note of August 7, 1953, stating
that your Government desires to renew for an additional period of
three years the agreement between our Governments providing for
a United States Army mission in Liberia.

The Government of the United States is pleased to extend the agree-
ment until January 11, 1957, and shall consider this exchange of
notes as the official renewal of the agreement.

1Treaties and Other International Acts Series 2171; 2 UST 1.
67679—55 (1)






